
IMPORTANT DATES

NEWS FROM THE NEST | 5.10.24

5.13.24 - K & 4th Grade
Kewash Nature Trail Art Trip 

SUMMER SCHOOL
Due to the aforementioned
renovations to the building &
playground, the elementary will not
be offering Summer School this
year. 

5.14.24 - Preschool Field Trip /
2nd Grade Field Trip / 5th &
6th Grade Band Concert

CLASSROOM & PLAYGROUND
RENOVATIONS

Keota Elementary will be getting
four classroom renovations &
breaking ground on the
playground project starting in June.
We’re excited for all of the
elementary upgrades! 5.15.24 - Kindergarten Visit Day

/ 1 PM Early Dismissal 

DEVELOPMENTAL
KINDERGARTEN

Due to numbers, Keota Elementary
will not be offering Developmental
Kindergarten next school year.
Instead, we will  again be offering
two sections of Kindergarten with
Mrs. Hart & Mrs. Lathrop!

5.16.24 - 1st Grade Field Trip /
K/6th Pals Picnic / Preschool
Graduation @ 6 PM

5.17.24 - Q4 BRAG Trip

THANK YOU!
Keota Elementary would like to thank
the following businesses &
organizations for helping celebrate
Teacher Appreciation Week!
    - Brenneman Pork
    - Farm Bureau
    - Hog Hut BBQ
    - Keota Board of Education
    - Keota Education Foundation 
    - Keota PTO
    - Keota Student Council
    -Rayman

TTEEAACCHHEERR    AAPPPPRREECCIIAATTIIOONN    WWEEEEKK!!


